
 

Lublin, 05.02.2024 

 

 

 

Announcement of recruitment of participants for the International Scientific Conference 

"Sustainable Agriculture — New Strategies for Increasing Growth and Development of 

Crops". which will be held on 14-17.05.2024 in Urszulin (Poland) as part of the project 

entitled "Key, long-term cooperation for the development of an innovative, ecological 

approach to the production of biostimulants" implemented in the NAWA Strategic 

Partnerships program 

 

The main organizer is the University of Life Sciences in Lublin. Recruitment is carried out in 

accordance with the regulations and continues until the places are filled + reserve places. The 

number of places in the recruitment is 60 + reserve places. 

The acceptance of the application to participate in the event is decided by the order of 

applications. 

People interested in participating are asked to apply in person to the project manager, prof. 

Sławomir Kocira: Lublin, ul. Głęboka 28, by phone +48 81 5319735 or by email to 

slawomir.kocira@up.lublin.pl. Applications can also be submitted to the secretary of the 

conference, Dr. Jacek Ogrodniczek, in person at ul. Głęboka 28, by phone +48 81 5319730 or 

by email to jacek.ogrodniczek@up.lublin.pl. When applying, please provide the title of the 

presentation. 
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